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\ 307 CORNELIUS HARNETT BOULEVARD + LILLINGTON, N.C. 27546

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

™\

TELEPHONE: 910-893-7550 A. WAYNE RAYNOR, MPH

FAX: 910-893-9429 DIRECTOR
December 6, 2001

Danny Baker
Post Office Box 1412
Fuquay-Varina, North Carolina 27526
RE: County of Harnett Land Use Application #01-5-3479
Dear Mr. Baker,
On December 5, 2001, an Environmental Health Specialist from the Harnett County Health Department
attempted to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement Permit. This individual
was unable to evaluate your property for one or more of the following reasons.
X __ 1. Property lines/corners not marked or labeled
2. House corners not marked or labeled
3. Directions not clear to property

4. Property needs brush or vegetation removed

__X__ 5. Backhoe pits required

X 6. Other [ will need for you to let me know the exact location of where your driveway is to be
located.

When you have completed #1, # 5 & #6 and called our office to confirm that the items mentioned have
been corrected, we will then reschedule your property for evaluation.

2 A)

ryan McSwain, RS
Environmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Health Department

Sincerely,

BM/sgw

Copy: Central Permitting




